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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
 

College publishes BIA-ALCL update in Aesthetic Plastic Surgery 
 
 
In 2018, Mr Patrick Tansley, current ACCS President and Dr Daniel Fleming, Chair of the 
BIA-ALCL Safety Committee, published a paper on BIA-ALCL in the journal Aesthetic 
Plastic Surgery (the Journal).  In early 2020 they were advised by the journal that it had 
become '...one of the most highly referenced articles in the journal's history...' Since 
1976, the Journal has been affiliated with the International Society of Aesthetic Plastic 
Surgery (ISAPS).   
 
To mark the 50th Anniversary of ISAPS, Aesthetic Plastic Surgery published a special 
anniversary issue in August 2020, republishing a selection of its most highly cited and 
downloaded articles, including Mr Tansley and Dr Fleming's original article.   
 
To accompany its republication, they were invited to write an update to their thoughts.  
This has now been published and can be accessed by the following 
link https://rdcu.be/b56xk 
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